Attendees: Matt Lambert, Scott Matusovich, Greg Leclair, Bryan Cheevers, Rachel Pargeter,
Lance Becker, Jason Morrison, Joe G, John Veilleux, Marc Halsted, Rebecca Spear, Scott
Rousseau, Mike Geoghan, Rob Levine, Adam Godfrey, Caitlin Jordan

CBHA Financial Update:

We are currently in the 20% refund bracket until January. The percentages are based on
non recoverable costs.

Academy spots have been refunded at 100%

There will be no back fill for spots

Potential refund/credit at the end of the season for all players depending on the duration
of the entire season. Will be the entire program not just individual players and teams.

Updated COVID Rules:

Updated masking and locker room protocols. Only skates and helmets in locker rooms
and no coaching in locker rooms.

Quarantine timeframe for Casco Bay Hockey Assoc is now 10 days. Which puts its in
line with the Maine CDC quidelines. Players are unable to test out of quarantine.

CBHA will continue to reach out to players and parents about exposure and quarantine.
Make sure players and families are airing on the side of caution and need to stay home.

State Community Sports Guidance and timeline:

Hockey is level 1 until Jan- skills and drills only

Color designation of the county is very important. If Cumberland county switches to
yellow CBHA will have to pause again until green.

30 total on the ice (including players and coaches)

Fundraiser Updates:

Great Clips- Is currently at a stand still and will do a big push in the new year. Might do a
price drop in the new year.

Travis Roy Scholarship update:

Sent out an email to the scholarship committee (Rob Levine, Rachel Pargeter, Rebecca
Spear, Tom Clifford, Dennis Hunt)

The executive committee and scholarship committee will have the final votes

Stickers will be in this week and all proceeds will go to the fund. The stickers will be 5
dollars and mailed to families.

1k from CBHA and the rest from stickers sales.

Potentially a male and female recipient



Casco Bay Arena:

CBA held off on ice until today the CDCs announcement on 12/4. Should be able to
skate on it 12/12.

Middle school is in a holding pattern and High school is starting monday 12/14.

Locker room doors have been removed and protocols will be sent out. Designated areas
rink side for teams not using locker rooms. The teams podded together will be using the
locker rooms across from each other. 6 weeks behind schedule for ice.

No more than 50 people in the building at a time and no more than one team/20 person
pod. Tight enforcement of rules will have staff on site all the time.

Academy Update:

Ready to start this weekend 12/12

2 sessions of each group (Break the Ice and Learn to Play)

All the equipment is at TIA ready to start

Off ice volunteers will be used to help get skaters on the ice and take attendance at the
door.

Would like to keep all the academy at TIA.

Look into the possibility of making LTP 90 min on Sundays.

Holiday ice schedule:

Should we reevaluate the ice times for December because of change in practices for
December.

CBHA travel will be pausing the saturday after Christmas. Tier 4 will be taking a full
weekend after Christmas.

Schedules are only done through December 2020

Questions/Discussion:

CBHA's goal is to extend the season into April

Kids skating 2.5-3 times a week until we are able to practice fully

CBA is the priority to fill the ice over our other home rinks

Mites original cohorts are to large for the current 30 person capacity. Potentially dividing
into 2 groups that way players will get 1.5 hours with current ice allotment. A single
coach would run both sessions using the same practice plan. Coaches/Directors will
communicate out to parents.



